MINERS' WIVES

Back b Work Campaign 2

ble Ecc 12/9 Ade 3/9

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

3 September 1984

I attach a letter from representatives of the Miners' Wives Back to Work Campaign, requesting a meeting with the Prime Minister.

I would be grateful for advice on the status of the group; whether they have met either Mr MacGregor or your Ministers; and on whether your Secretary of State feels it would be desirable for the Prime Minister to meet them.

Andrew Turnbull

John Neilson Esq Department of Energy

Ecc